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I fully support HB 3294 and the removal of racially discriminatory language from 

property deeds and chain of titles. Racially discriminatory language in legal 

documents has no place in a modern and equitable society. These outdated and 

offensive terms can cause harm and perpetuate systemic racism by restricting 

property ownership and perpetuating historical inequalities. Removing such language 

will help promote fairness and inclusivity, and contribute to a more just and equitable 

society for all. It is important to acknowledge Oregon's past, and correct those 

injustices by moving forward with a renewed commitment to racial equity and fair 

housing. 


